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Samuel Mills
Email: fyi-request-7827-ac14947b@requests.fyi.org.nz

Ref: DOIA 1718-1626
Dear Mr Mills,

Thank you for your email of 14 May 2018 requesting under the Official Information Act 1982 (the OIA), the
following information:

“Can you please provide access to ol training materials provided to Business Migration Team staff members
within Immigration New Zeoland with specific reference to how they are trained to assess entrepreneur work
visa and entrepreneur residence visa applications.

Any documents that assist the Business Migration Team staff members in assessing applications would also be
appreciated, for example relevant VisaPak's or directions from management.”

| am writing to advise you that the Ministry will provide a response but needs to extend the time available to
answer your request. The Ministry’s response will be with you no later than 29 June 2018. The reason for the
extension relies on s15A{1)(b) of the OIA - consultations necessary to make a decision on the request are such
that a proper response to the request cannot be made within the original time limit.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review of our decision to extend the time limit by the
Ombudsman, whose address for contact purposes is:

The Ombudsman

Office of the Ombudsman
PO Box 10-152
WELLINGTON 6143

I will respond to you sooner if | am able to.

Yours sincerely

Karen Bishop

Assistant General Manager — Visa Services
Immigration New Zealand
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